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Workshop	On	Board	ss
'Hydrograaf'

A	workshop	themed	‘Hydrograaf’	was	held	on	board	the	SS	<i>Hydrograaf<i>	in
Rotterdam	on	23	September	2016.	The	afternoon	opened	with	a	sightseeing	tour	of	the
vintage	vessel.	Presentations	highlighted	various	aspects	of	the	profession,	like
developments	on	Inclinocam	and	3D	Direct	for	offshore	positioning	of	monopoles;	data
management	software	and	the	shallow	survey	week	with	students	from	Maritiem	Institute
Willem	Barentz,	supported	by	the	industry.

The	meeting	was	attended	by	60	members	who	enjoyed	going	back	in	history	and	hearing
about	different	aspects	of	the	profession.
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